
 

 
22 May 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
RE: EARLY SCHOOL CLOSURE – FRIDAY 23 MAY 2025 – 8.40am to 11.10am 
 
We are writing to inform you that due to the Tottenham Hotspur victory parade and the 
significant impact it will have on travel and public safety in the Enfield/Edmonton area, the 
school will be closing early on Friday 23 May 2025. The school will close at11.10am so that 
students can safely make their way home and avoid the crowding in the local area. 
 
Students in Year 11 must attend their GCSE exam as normal and will be dismissed straight 
home afterwards. 
 
As Tottenham Hotspur have written to all Enfield residents to advise of large crowds and 
disruptions in the area, we are taking the precaution to close the school early in order to 
protect student safety. Public transport in and around Edmonton area is expected to be 
severely affected, with major delays and congestion anticipated. 
 
The early closure is being implemented to minimise the risk to students as they travel home, 
and to reduce the potential for overcrowding on buses and trains during the afternoon 
 
We appreciate your understanding and support in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Mr Arthur Barzey 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 


